
 

 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

PARLIAMENT OF SINGAPORE 
 

Singapore Parliamentarians Participate in The International Grand 
Committee Hearing on Fake New and Disinformation in London 

 
 
1 Three Singapore Members of Parliament will participate in the hearing of the 

International Grand Committee on Fake News and Disinformation, in London 
on 27 November 2018. The Committee comprises members of the national 
Parliaments of eight countries, and is co-led by the UK House of Commons 
Select Committee for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport (“DCMS Committee”) 
and the Canadian Standing Committee on Access to Information, Privacy and 
Ethics. 

 
2 Singapore’s representatives are (i) Mr Edwin Tong, Senior Minister of State for 

Law and Health, and Member of Parliament for Marine Parade GRC, (ii) Ms 
Sun Xueling, Senior Parliamentary Secretary to the Ministry of Home Affairs 
and Ministry of National Development, and Member of Parliament for Pasir Ris-
Punggol GRC and (iii) Mr Pritam Singh, Member of Parliament for Aljunied 
GRC.  They had also been members of the Select Committee on Deliberate 
Online Falsehoods which had recently presented its report to the Parliament of 
Singapore. 

 
3 The DCMS Committee has convened an International Grand Committee to 

further address the important issue of fake news and disinformation.  
 
4 Besides Singapore, parliamentarians from the United Kingdom, Canada, 

Ireland, Argentina, Brazil, Latvia and Australia are expected to be in 
attendance.  

 
5 Singapore’s representatives will have the opportunity to join their overseas 

counterparts to deepen understanding and develop collective solutions to deal 
with fake news and disinformation.   

 
 
Select Committee on Deliberate Online Falsehoods 
6 The Select Committee on Deliberate Online Falsehoods was convened by the 

Parliament of Singapore on 10 January 2018, to examine the issue of deliberate 
online falsehoods and recommend how Singapore should respond.  



 

 

 
7 The Select Committee submitted its report to Parliament on 19 September 

2018. The report concluded that the phenomenon of deliberate online 
falsehoods is a real and serious problem for Singapore, and recommended a 
multi-pronged approach to tackle deliberate online falsehoods, comprising 22 
specific recommendations. These recommendations relate to (i) nurturing an 
informed public, (ii) reinforcing social cohesion and trust, (iii) promoting fact-
checking, (iv) disrupting online falsehoods, and (v) dealing with threats to 
national security and sovereignty. The Government has accepted in-principle 
the Select Committee’s recommendations. 
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